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Summer Term 2022 

Accessing the Internet 

These online safety newsletters are written every term with a focus on staying safe 

when accessing the internet at home. Every term I am mindful that not every student at 

Curnow is able to access the internet at home due to their complex needs. 

Here is a list of websites that offer technology and adaptive equipment that will enable 

all children to access the internet in their own way. Please also speak to your child’s 

class teacher as they will know what works for your child in school and may be able to 

lend you equipment to try before you buy. 

Inclusive Technology 

SENict 

Pretorianuk.com 



 

Further advice... 

Don’t forget our School website has information and links to all the  
websites mentioned and lots more!  

www.curnow.cornwall.sch.uk and click on the ‘parents’ section  
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